
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Rockmart will conduct a public hearing on the City’s proposed capital and operating budget 

for Fiscal Year 2025 on Thursday June 20, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Rockmart Municipal Complex, 

Administration Building Council Chambers, 316 North Piedmont Avenue, Rockmart, Georgia.  Both 

written and oral comments on this proposed budget will be accepted. 

The City of Rockmart will vote on the City’s proposed operating budget for Fiscal Year 2025 at a called 

meeting on June 27, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the Rockmart Municipal Complex, Administration Building 

Council Chambers, 316 North Piedmont Avenue, Rockmart, Georgia. 

Copies of the proposed budget may be examined at the City Clerk’s Office during normal business hours 

or may be purchased for a $4.00 copy fee.  All interested citizens of the City of Rockmart are encouraged 

to attend. 

 

Sherman Ross 

Mayor  


